
Stewardship event this weekend!

There is still time to register for a wonderful learning opportunity about God’s

generosity and reimagining stewardship this Saturday, October 13, 2018 from

10am-3pm at the First Presbyterian Church of Mattoon. There is a $25 registration

fee that includes the program, lunch, and a book per person (or $75 for a group of 4

from the same congregation).



Pre-register for the event by clicking HERE

 ​  ​  ​

http://pseillinois.org/resources/stewardship_event.php
https://www.facebook.com/groups/28218137055/?fb_dtsg_ag=AdyEMobtxf8bcFwirthgQSCBJBmG_glnMSnmSSP2Q_YpZw%3AAdz1gt1j-2P78jJtp5azDbogX2gUkQvnhFj4uLYz52vD7w
https://twitter.com/pseillinois
https://www.instagram.com/pseillinois/

